Welcome to Year One

This half term our big question will be "Where on Earth are we?.
We will be learning about maps and globes and using them to
locate where we live on planet Earth.

We will be improving our drawing skills, learning about matertals
in sclence, exploring what it means to be me in PSHE and learning

who people of the Christian faith believe created the world.

Ways you can help your child to make good progress at school:
*Read each school reading book with your child at least three
times per week and record this in their reading diary.

*Find ways to get counting, number recognition and simple
calculation into daily tasks.

*Make sure your child has everything they need to be warm and
comfortable at school (please get in touch if you are having
trouble with this).

*If you are prodeLng additional snacks, p[ease ensure ’cheg are
healthy ones.

*Arrive before 8:55am to ensure a smooth start to the day.

S’caff in Year One:

Morning Afternoon
Monday Mrs Tomkins - Teacher Mrs Tomkins - Teacher
Mrs Trapp - TA Mrs Trapp - TA
Tuesday Mrs Tomkins - Teacher Mrs Tomkins - Teacher
Mrs Trapp - TA Mrs Trapp - TA

V\/ednesdag MI"S TOI’T\IQU’IS - Teacher MI"S TOI’T\IQU’IS - Teacher
MFS Trapp - TA
Thursdag MI"S V\/aLkerdLne - Teacher MI"S BLFkQHShQW - Ar’c / DT

Mrs Trapp TA Mr Mike Dobson - PE
Mrs Trapp TA
FrLdaH Mrs Walkerdine - Teacher | Mrs Walkerdine - Teacher
Mrs Trapp TA Mrs Trapp TA

Please make sure all ttems of cLo’chmg and bags and bottles are cLearLg
named so that we can make sure items are returned to the correct

person Lf ’cheg go mLssLng. Thank you.

Please feel free to catch myself or another member of the team at
pick up if you have any questions or information to pass to us.
Please download and log in to Seesaw for updates.

Mrs Rachel Tomkins







